
 

 

  

          

                                                                
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The Mill Valley School District is helping to make accident insurance available for your 

children.  This program provides benefits for accidental death and dismemberment along with 

accident, medical and dental expenses.  As the school district does not carry any form of 

insurance to protect your children, it is especially important that you consider this offer if your 

child does not currently have coverage. 

 

The available insurance plan gives you several options.  You may choose any one of the 

following: 

 

 A. 24-Hour Accident Coverage (full year or summer only) 

  Options:  Low and High 

 

 B. At School Accident Coverage 

  Options:  Low and High 

 

   

Each option has different benefits and premiums.  Please contact the Mill Valley School 

District Administrative Office at (415) 389-7712 or bkent@mvschools.org for a 

brochure which includes premium information or visit the website at 

www.studentinsurance-kk.com.  This coverage is offered by K&K Insurance Group, 

Inc.  If you have any questions concerning this coverage, you may contact K&K 

Insurance Group, Inc at www.kandkinsurance.com. 
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